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On 01.02.2023, a collaboration agreement was signed between Students’ Activity Cell, Bethune College, 

and Kanyashree Cell, Office of the District Magistrate, Hooghly, in which the college will help to form a 

Debate Society for the Kanyashree Girls of District of Hooghly. This is an excellent outreach programme 

which would benefit a large number of girl students under Kanyashree scheme and help to fulfil the basic 

objective of women empowerment of the scheme. 

 

The girls will be mentored by our teacher and student members of the Quiz and Debate Club (run by 

Students’ Activity Cell) through workshops for six months which will be followed by a competition. 

Winners will be awarded on Kanyashree Dibas 14th August, 2023. 

Dr. Anushila Hazra Bhattacharya, Officer-in-charge, Bethune College, and Dr. P. Deepap Priya, District 

Magistrate, Hooghly, signed the agreement on behalf of the two offices. 


